
 

 

Workshop under the UAE–Belém work programme on indicators 

8–9 October 2024, Sharm el-Sheikh, Egypt 

I am pleased to invite constituencies of admitted non-governmental organizations to participate in 

the mandated technical workshop under the UAE–Belém work programme on indicators. The workshop 

is being organized pursuant to the SB 60 conclusions on matters relating to the global goal on adaptation 

in which the Subsidiary Bodies requested their Chairs, with the support of the secretariat, to organize a 

hybrid workshop under the work programme prior to CMA 6. 

The workshop is scheduled to take place from 8 to 9 October 2024 in a hybrid format, with the in-

person element taking place in Sharm el-Sheikh, Egypt. The workshop will be hosted by the 

Government of Egypt and organized by the UNFCCC, as part of a series of four mandated events. 

Given space limitations, participation of admitted NGOs will be limited to representatives 

nominated by NGO Constituency Focal Points (CFPs). Nominated representatives must register for the 

dialogue using the online registration form, which will be communicated to the nominated participants. 

Kindly note that, owing to the limited capacity of the venue, only one representative per constituency 

will be permitted to participate in person. CFPs are requested to submit their nominations to 

cool@unfccc.int no later than Wednesday, 21 August 2024. 

Additional observers may participate virtually. The deadline for registration for virtual  

participation through the CFPs is Wednesday, 21 August 2024. For those who wish to follow the 

workshop without active participation, it will also be broadcast live on YouTube. 

In view of the need to confirm arrangements for the meeting as early as possible, registrations 

received after the above-mentioned deadlines may not be processed.  

Please note that in-person participants are responsible for making their own travel arrangements, 

including regarding visas and medical insurance, as well as for checking entry information and travel 

regulations for Egypt. 

Further details relevant to in-person and virtual participation in both events will be communicated 

directly to the registered participants. 

Details on the workshop, including the provisional agenda, will soon be made available on the 

UNFCCC website. For more information about the programme or other matters relating to the 

workshop, please contact gga@unfccc.int. 

 

 

Distribution: To constituency focal points of non-governmental organizations admitted as observers 

by the Conference of the Parties. 

https://unfccc.int/documents/640241
mailto:cool@unfccc.int
https://unfccc.int/topics/adaptation-and-resilience/workstreams/glasgow-sharm-el-sheikh-WP-GGGA
mailto:gga@unfccc.int
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We look forward to hearing from you and welcoming your nominated participant(s) to the 

workshop. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

                                                                      (Signed by) 

 

Youssef Nassef 

Director 

Adaptation division 

 

 


